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Dear Parent/Carer  
 

The Book Bus 
 
I am excited to share the news that The Book Bus will be visiting school on Thursday 13th and Friday 
the 14th February 2025. During these two days, the children will all be given the opportunity to go 
and visit the bus to explore the range of wonderful books on board!  
 
Aboard the bus is a range of books including fiction, non-fiction and poetry – all brand new and 
up to 70% cheaper than the retail prices! If you wish for your child to buy a book when they go 
and visit the bus, you can purchase a voucher (starting at £5) by following the link. 
https://thebookbus.co.uk/products/the-book-bus-gift-card-15  
 
Children must have a voucher if they wish to buy a book, no cash on the day will be accepted.   

The bus will also be available for parents and carers to purchase books before school from 
8.15-8.30am and after school from 3 - 4.45pm on these days. Please note the bus does not 
accept cash. Cards and vouchers only.  

Please feel free to look on the website with your child and explore the range of wonderful texts 
that will be available to buy on these days. https://thebookbus.co.uk/  

Yours Sincerely  

 

Rebecca Hayton  

Year 4 Teacher 
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